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From: Planning

Sent: 31 August 2021 13:03

To: Planning

Subject: Comments for Planning Application P/21/1210

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 1:03 PM on 31 Aug 2021 from Mr Hugh Loney.

Application Summary

Land 475M Southeast Of Cobblehaugh Farm Cottage
Cobblehaugh Road Lanark South Lanarkshire

Erection of agricultural worker's dwelling house
(permission in principle)

Address:

Proposal:

Case Officer: Gail Neely
Click for further information

Customer Details

Name: Mr Hugh Loney
emait: [
Address: 5 River View Cobblehaugh road Lanark

Comments Details

Commenter .
Neighbour
Type: g
Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application

Reasons for
comment:

Comments: It has been brought to our attention re the proposed
development as above and would like to object.

We have lived here for 12 years and this road has gone
from being a nice peaceful location to being busy and
sometimes dangerous due to high number of heavy
goods vehicles coming and going from Charleston farm.

There are young children in this area and dog walkers
use this road including ourselves a few times a day.
The proposed development can only lead to even more
vehicles using the road which will have it deteriorate
even further from it's current bad state.

We are constantly complaining about the road condition
but and repairs carried out don't last due to the size and
weight of vehicles being used.



